
From: Bruno, Kenneth
Sent: 5/14/2013 5:17:00 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Safety Leadership Workshop: Logistics 

Sounds great - thanks Meredith.

Ken

From: Allen, Meredith [MEAe@pge.com]
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2013 4:18 PM
To: Bruno, Kenneth; Chatterjee, Bishu; Haine, Steven K.; Magee, Charles H.; Parkes, Christopher; 
Penney, Paul A.; Fugere, Raymond G.
Cc: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel)
Subject: Safety Leadership Workshop: Logistics

All,

I wanted to update you on a few items for tomorrow. There is ample parking at PG&E’s 
conference center. There is a large lot as you enter the center where you can park. Erik and I 
will be at the entrance of the building prior to 8:00 am to meet you. Also, we do have a 
cafeteria onsite where lunch can be purchased.

If you have any questions or need to contact us tomorrow, I can be reached at 415-828-5765.

Thanks,

Meredith

SB GT&S 0320816

mailto:MEAe@pge.com


PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pqe.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/

SB GT&S 0320817

http://www.pqe.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/

